
Gordon, 43 St Johns Avenue
Walk to Train and Ravenswood School

North facing and nestled on a level land, this charming family home in a prime
location is only 350m approx easy walk to Gordon train station, bus hub, and
shops.

Impressive in its generous floor plan with an exquisite blend of period
craftsmanship this home continues to excite by offering a sizable formal dining
and lounge adjoining a sun room with exquisite lead light doors, a haven for the
home office or study, spacious country style kitchen with Ilve appliances, large
island bench and lovely conservatory style dining area flowing to an expansive
family lounge and spacious dining with natural light illuminating through the vast
windows flowing to the entertainer's timber deck creating an intimate connection
with the garden.

For Lease
Please Call
______________________________________________________________________

View
ljhooker.com.au/5XTHJX
______________________________________________________________________

Contact
Kenny Gong
0456 887 000
kgong@ljhookergordon.com.au
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LJ Hooker Gordon
(02) 9496 8000

mailto:kgong@ljhookergordon.com.au


Gracious elegance permeates throughout, featuring four bedrooms, two
generous-sized bedrooms downstairs, two kid's bedrooms upstairs, elegant
bathrooms, exquisite light-filled interiors, beautiful lead light windows, ornate
decorative ceilings, and so on.

The garage has been converted and is the perfect space for a teenage retreat,
games room, man cave or studio, the possibilities are endless, with its own
bathroom.

In the Killara High catchment, Gordon West Public School, stroll to Ravenswood
School for Girls and easy access to all other elite schools.
DISCLAIMER: All information contained herein is gathered from sources that we
believe reliable. We have no reason to doubt its accuracy, however we cannot
guarantee it. This information is not to be used in formalizing any decision nor
used by a third party without the expressed written permission of LJ Hooker
Gordon.
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